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From: R Bendell
Sent: Wed 4/30/2025 4:06:18 PM (UTC+10:00)
To: Contact (McCrae Inquiry)[contact@mccraeinquiry.vic.gov.au]
Cc: Submissions (Mccrae Inquiry)[submissions@mccraeinquiry.vic.gov.au]
Subject: FW: Emailing: img20250430_15293027.pdf
Attachment: img20250430_15293027.pdf

The Board of Enquiry, McCrae landslip.
As a person who was directly affected at the time to the effects of the
landslip I had wished to present a submission to the above enquiry which
would have been based around the attached Freedom Of Information requests I
have placed with both the Mornington Peninsula Council and South East Water,
neither whom have at this time responded to my requests. 
As a result I wish to be able to send my submission to you after the cut off
date.
I also have had no response to my verbal requests asking for a time estimate
from either party. 
Thanking you in anticipation
Regards
James Richard Bendell
 View Point Rd.
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